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Washington Family Engagement Trust
P.O. Box 77367, Seattle, WA  98177
(206) 295-2766;  http://www.wafamilyengagement.org

We envision transformed schools and communities where the 
collaborative work of educators, families and diverse communities is a 
cornerstone of student academic success and healthy development.

The WA Family Engagement Trust is truly grateful to the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions for 
supporting our October 10, 2015 United for Student Success Family Engagement Conference.  Your 
support enabled 70 parents to attend the conference.

For more information, please see the attached report from Washington Family Engagement Trust.



	
 
To: Marilyn Sheldon, Director 
From: Cathy Liu Scott, Partnerships Director 
Date: February 1, 2016 
RE: Final Report to the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions-Q2 2015 14.2 
 
 
The WA Family Engagement Trust is truly grateful to the Tulalip Tribes Charitable 
Contributions for supporting our October 10, 2015 United for Student Success Family 
Engagement Conference.  Your support enabled 70 parents to attend the conference.  
 

                     
 
 
204 adults and 7 children were in attendance. Nine school districts from the western 
corridor of Washington State were represented. Parents, teachers, school 
administrators, early learning and higher education professionals heard from experts in 
the family engagement, equity and cultural competence fields, led by key note speaker 
Anne T. Henderson.  
 
"Please keep on providing us with these opportunities for quality personal 
and professional development.  I can't wait to attend the next WA Family Engagement 
Trust event" said one participant. 



 
 
 
The tabulated conference evaluations showed that 99% of participants agreed that the 
conference topics were relevant to them, 98% will be able to apply what they learned at 
the conference in their work and life, and 98% will recommend this conference to their 
peers.  In addition, we received a host of recommendations and suggestions for future 
conferences. 
 
We want to express our deep appreciation to you and the Tulalip Tribes Charitable 
Contributions for your support and sponsorship of the 2015 United for Student Success 
Conference. We also thank you for your invitation to the Raising Hands 2015. We have 
never been treated so generously and respectfully as a grantee.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 


